
 

 
From the Office of the President and CEO 

 

May 11, 2017 
 

 
Dear HCP Member CEOs, 
 
Health Center Partners and their member guests enjoyed a productive and enriching Day at the Capitol 
(DATC) last Wednesday, May 3rd in Sacramento. Henry Tuttle and Vernita Todd also received a lot of vital 
information at the CPCA Board and Committee Meetings, which took place the two days after DATC. We 
would like to call your attention to some of the materials they gathered, as they are very pertinent to 
you, your health center, and the initiatives and programs we are working on together as members of 
HCP. 
 
Here is the link to the CPCA Board and Committee Meeting materials. If that link does not work, please 
see here: http://hcpsocal.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/Final-Packet-0520172.pdf. Please see 
below, in particular, of what will be useful to you; we have linked each program to the .pdf for your 
convenience. We have also bolded information we feel you should give the most attention to. Feel free 
to share all of this with pertinent staff. 
 

1. Board of Directors: 
a. The May 4th memo regarding Epic Partnership Development 
b. The May 4th-5th memo regarding the CPCA Strategic Plan 2017-2020 

 
2. Government Programs:  

a. The April 13th memo regarding Licensing & OSHPD3 Updates 
b. The April 18th memo regarding the 340B Update 
c. The April 26th memo regarding the Immigration Update 

i. Along with this Immigration Update, please see ATTACHED (Ex. 1) to this email a 
document with FAQs.  
 

3. 330 Committee: 
a. The April 19th memo on FQHC Incentive Payments 
b. The April 18th memo on Medicaid State Plan Amendment & New Productivity Standards 

i. See in particular the changes for Physicians and Mid-Levels on page 2 
ii. Be on the lookout for a PPS survey coming from CPCA 

 
4. Legislative Committee: 

a. The April 27th memo regarding the Bill Tracking Report 
b. The April 28th memo regarding Recommended Positions and Changes in Position/ 

i. Along with this, ATTACHED (Ex. 1) is a document with all the approved changes  
c. The April 4th meeting minutes regarding Bills of Interest 

http://hcpsocal.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/Final-Packet-0520172.pdf
http://hcpsocal.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/Final-Packet-0520172.pdf
http://www.cpca.org/cpca2013/assets/File/FINAL%20BOD%20COM%20PACKET_May2017_Final(1).pdf
http://www.cpca.org/cpca2013/assets/File/FINAL_Govt%20Programs_May%20Board(1).pdf
http://www.cpca.org/cpca2013/assets/File/FINAL_330%20Cmte_May%20Board(2).pdf
http://www.cpca.org/cpca2013/assets/File/2017_05_04_Legislative%20Committee(1).pdf


d. The April 25th memo regarding California FY17-18 Budget Strategy 
i. Along with this, ATTACHED (Ex. 2) is a Federal Budget Overview  

 
5. The final ATTACHMENT (Ex. 2) is CPCA’s Guiding Framework – This is a DRAFT; please DO NOT 

share. 
 

6. Lastly, we would like to suggest the car service we use while in Sacramento as a best practice to 
avoid taking a cab or Uber. Please contact Helen at Ok Luxury Limo, (916) 912-1312, 
myluxurytowncar@gmail.com, or visit http://www.okluxurylimo.com/. They charge $25 per ride 
and are incredibly professional and reliable.  
 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions regarding any of the information 
provided in this message. Thank you very much, have a great weekend. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Henry 
 
Henry N. Tuttle | President and Chief Executive Officer 
Health Center Partners of Southern California 
Our mission is righteous.  Our work imperative.  Our impact profound.  
direct: 619.542.4343 | fax: 619.542.4350 
htuttle@hcpsocal.org | #bettertogether 
A Family of Companies 

 
WEBSITE   FACEBOOK   TWITTER  
Click Here to Become a Community Health Center Supporter 
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